
36 17 Lexington Road 
Winchester, Kentucky 40391 -9797 

PHONE: 859-744-61 71 
FAX: 859-744-3623 

February 2,2009 

Mr. Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

RE: CASE NO. 2006-00071 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

This letter is in compliance with the Commission's Order dated April 4, 2006 in 
Case 2006-00071. 

This is to advise you that Delta did not enter into any forward contracts for the 
2008 storage injection season or for the 2008-2009 winter heating season. 

Moreover, pursuant to Finding Paragraph 4 in the aforementioned order, Delta 
hereby requests that its existing natural gas price mitigation plan be extended for 
three (3) years or until March 31, 2012. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by stamping the extra copy of this letter 
and returning to Delta in the envelope provided. 

Sincerely, 

Connie King 
Manager - Corporate & Employee Services 


